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Comments: I do not support this thinning of spruce or overstay removal.  I don't feel it can be done responsibly in

these type of riparian areas without habitat compromised.  I like the spruce and the areas they grow in for the

cool and wet areas they generally grow in.  The scoping hasn't had adequate time for public comment.  I also feel

that the USFS is driven and or influenced by the Timber Industry and politics instead of responsible science.  


